
6:10 pm 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Nazareth School PTG’s 5 Things…  
October/November 2023 Edition 

a quick highlight of PTG happenings this month 
 

For more information, please reach out to NazarethSchoolPTG@gmail.com. 
 

1. A sense of community was truly felt at the Halloween Carnival – it was AMAZING to see 
so many of you there!  We are blessed to continue this tradition year after year. 
Congratulations to the classroom door and costume contest winners as well. 
 

2. Thank you to all of you who have worked so hard to make the Turkey Trot a success! We 
cannot wait to find out the final fundraising totals.   Money raised will go to enhancing 
our school’s safety – updated security cameras, fencing and other augmentations – a 
very worthy cause!  
 

3. The Parents in Prayer group meets weekly at 8:00 am, before Mass in the St. Francis 
Chapel.  We invite all parents to participate in this meaningful new tradition of sharing 
in prayer as a Nazareth Community.   
  

4. We hope you can join us for Family Movie Night on December 1st on the Upper Field. 
We will be showing “The Star.”  Concessions will be sold by 6th Grade.  All are welcome! 
Please check your Family Envelope for the RSVP form. 
 

5. The auditorium upgrades continue and are on track.  Beautiful new curtains have been 
installed and we cannot wait to enjoy the Christmas Program with improved audio.  
Lights are next on the docket! 

 

Happy Thanksgiving to you and yours –  
we are blessed as a Nazareth Family! 


